
 

60 JFK Street Offices, Harvard Faculty of Arts and Sciences 

 
 

 
60 JFK Street was built in 1923 as a 

lodging house for students. 

In the process of renovating the build-

ing to create offices for the Harvard 

FAS Office of Planning and Physical 

Resources, we removed bland features 

of a 1970’s renovation and infilled dado 

paneling, casings, cornices, paneled 

doors detailed to match the original 

neo-Georgian design. This transforma-

tion restored the architectural spirit of 

the original building, while meeting the 

Owner’s programmatic needs and com-

plying with current code requirements. 

Completed Fall 1998. 

 
 

Perry and Radford 
Architects 
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